



CITY OF SAINT PAUL Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

25 West Fourth Street Saint Paul, MN 55102 Telephone: 651-266-6700
- Facsimile: 651-228-3220

DATE:

August 23, 2017

TO:

Zoning Committee

FROM:

Bill Dermody, City Planner

RE:

17-060690 Listening House Appeal

On August 3, 2017, after holding a public hearing, the Zoning Committee voted to lay over the Listening House Appeal to the August 31 meeting in order to allow staff to work with Listening House, First Lutheran Church, and the neighbors on potential resolutions to issues raised during the hearing. Nancy Homans of Mayor Coleman's Office has begun that outreach, but needs more time to complete the work. Therefore, staff recommends that the item be laid over an additional two weeks.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Zoning Committee lay over <u>17-060690 Listening House</u> to its September 14, 2017 meeting.